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To:  CareSource Hospital Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  New Facility Code Edits for Hospital Claims 
 
 

 
Effective October 1, 2013 CareSource will be implementing new Facility Code edits to be 
applied to hospital claims during claims processing. 
 
Several of the new edits involve administrative types, such as: 

• Invalid Diagnosis 
• Invalid ICD-9-CM Procedure Codes 
• Invalid Diagnosis based on age and gender, etc. 

 
Also included in this release are NCCI Facility specific edits, such as:  

• Facility MUEs (Medically Unlikely Edits) 
• Column 1 / 2 edits 
• Inappropriate Bilateral billing, etc. 

 
CareSource is in the process of developing a Payment Policy that will cover all edits and will 
include a description of the edits and an example, where applicable. Please look for this policy 
within the next 30 days. 
 
Thank you for your partnership with CareSource. 


